
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT**  
 

Construction Subcontract Submittals 
 

Contract Services Division requires only the Subcontract cover page (page 1 of 
Form 1302A) to be submitted.  Beginning immediately, please submit only the 
Subcontract cover page to the following e-mail address: 
 

MDOT-ConstructionSubcontracts@michigan.gov 
 
The current process of sending the cover page to MDOT-Awards@michigan.gov 
will be inactive beginning 8/1/17.   
 
Please contact Linda Bretz at 517-373-7325 with questions. 
 
Lansing, MI 
7/7/17 
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